
 

 

 

    

 
May 21, 2014  

To faculty and staff 

I write to inform you that Peter May, Vice President for Legal Affairs, will be leaving AUB at 
the end of June to pursue a new professional opportunity. I am grateful for Peter’s 
willingness to continue to devote his time and talents to AUB in both New York and Beirut 
during this past transition year, following his family's relocation back to the USA. 

Since December 2010, Peter has been overseeing and advising on AUB's complex and wide-
ranging portfolio of legal issues in compliance with the laws of both Lebanon and the USA. 
The Board of Trustees, the Executive and the wider university have benefitted enormously 
from his counsel and the breath of his skills and experience. On a personal note, his 
friendship and that of his family, are valued by many in the AUB community. I wish to 
express my tremendous gratitude for Peter’s service to AUB. 

We will soon be sharing an update on how the legal affairs of AUB will be managed in the 
future. 

Peter Dorman  
President  

 

  

 

 

 
 


